
SELF-HELP CENTER DISCLAIMER 
 
 
 The Self-Help Center is not a substitute for legal assistance or advice.  Please contact an 
attorney to determine your legal rights and options.  An attorney-client relationship, privilege, or 
confidentiality is not created as a result of any communications or conversations with court 
employees.   
 
 The information contained in the Self-Help Center is a public resource intended as a guide 
to those individuals who desire to represent themselves in any of the Rhode Island courts.  The 
Rhode Island Administrative Office of State Courts assumes no liability for the use, reliability, or 
accuracy of the information contained herein.    
  
 The Rhode Island Judiciary’s website has included many links to other sites for your 
convenience and education.  The Rhode Island Administrative Office of State Courts makes no 
endorsement or warranty of quality of services of any outside organizations that are linked to or 
from this website.  The Rhode Island Administrative Office of State Courts also assumes no 
liability for the use, reliability, or accuracy of the information contained on other websites.       
 
  


